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Upcoming Dates 
Please see calendar for 
important information. Please 
be mindful of student tardiness, 
early dismissals, and absences. 
If your child will be absent 
please call our school’s health 
clerk Ms. Ortiz (708) 450-2067 
and inform her of the reason. If 
not, your child will be marked 
unexcused. After 3 consecutive 
absences a doctor’s note is 
required. 

Thank you! 

Thank you to all the families who participated in our PTO Chuck E. Cheese 
Night it was such a success! We will soon be launching our new school website 

in which you will be able to see all the amazing pictures of the family events 
and more! Please come and join us for our Holidays Around the World 

Assembly on Thursday, December 15th 1-3 pm. Our children will be presenting 
beautiful songs, poems, dances and more!   

IMPORTANT 
Our last day of school before winter break is Friday, December 23rd. Classes will resume 

Monday, January 9, 2017.  
We wish everyone a safe and joyful holiday season! 

                          
   

Note: It is imperative that all 
students must be picked up on 

time due to teacher and 
staff’s professional 

development meetings. If you 
need assistance we do offer 
afterschool care via Small 

World Learning.  

 

 
 

 Winter is Here!  
Parents please be mindful of temperatures and how children 
are dressing for school. We have some of our kiddos without 
jackets, hats, scarfs, gloves. If there is a need for any of 
these items please let me know.  Also, due to the cold 
weather students are wearing thermal underwear   
(tops/bottoms) Please make sure they are white and not any 
other color as they are not part of the school uniform.   
       

 
 

At our last   with the Principal 
meeting there was a presentation for 
RAZ-Kidz and Lexia, two computer 
based programs that help our children 
with reading. We discussed having our 
computer lab available after school 
for parents to bring their children and 
use both computer based programs. 
Also, creating a Folkloric Dance Club 
that will be available for students Kg-
3rd grade. Be on the lookout for the 
information and sign up forms. Our 
next meeting will be on 12/16 @ 9:00 
am. We will be presenting the student 
portal for our new reading series for 
parents to access from home.  
 

PTO 
Our next meeting will be on 12/14 
@ 9:00 am and at 6:00 pm in the 

cafeteria. 
 

Our upcoming events: 
 

Rummage Sale on Saturday, 
12/3 8 set up, Sale 9-2 

 
12/10 PTO Brunch with Santa 

10:00 -12:00 p.m. 
in the Cafeteria 

 
12/15 5:00 – 8:00p.m. 

PTO Dinner Dance 
Gymnasium 

 

http://www.maywood89.org/
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